
If you have any questions, please contact: Project Manager, 
Laura Reiter at lreiter@shorelinewa.gov or (206) 801-2457

CONSTRUCTION
COMING SOON!

Residents should expect:

• Construction from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM (M-F)
• One lane closures with flaggers on 5th Avenue

NE. Expect delays during peak traffic hours.
• Access to homes will be maintained.
• Construction is expected to be complete by the

end of Fall 2022.
More information is available at the project 
website: shorelinewa.gov/5AveSidewalks

Construction of
New Sidewalks

on 5th Avenue NE 
(NE 175th St to NE 
182nd Ct) coming 

early April

mailto:lreiter@shorelinewa.gov
https://www.shorelinewa.gov/government/projects-initiatives/sidewalks/5th-ave-ne-n-175th-to-n-182nd-st
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